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Title:
Public Announcement Concerning a Proposed Health Care Project

Body 
Shields and Atrius Health PET/CT at Dedham, LLC (“Applicant”) located at 700 Congress Street, Suite 204, Quincy, Massachusetts 02169 intends to file a Notice of Determination of Need (“Application”) with the Massachusetts Department of Public Health (“DPH”) for the addition of a Positron Emission Tomography - Computed Tomography (PET/CT) imaging services one day a week at 40 Allied Drive, Dedham, Massachusetts 02026. The total value of the Project is $273,687.00. The Applicant does not anticipate any price or service impacts to the Applicant’s existing patient panel as a result of the Project. Any ten Taxpayers of Massachusetts may register in connection with the intended Application by no later than April 18, 2024, or 30 days from the Filing Date, whichever is later, by contacting the Department of Public Health Determination of Need Program, 250 Washington Street, 6th floor, Boston, MA 02108 or dph.don@state.ma.us 


